
 
From Caroline Dinenage MP 

Minister of State for Care 
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London 

SW1H 0EU 
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Sasha Gorb                                                                                                                                                            
Librarian                                                                                                                                                                        
House of Commons                                                                                                                                                                            
London, SW1A 0AA 

30 October 2019. 

 

Dear Sasha, 

 

Please see attached: CCG allocations:  £25 million non-recurrent funding for Hospices and 
palliative care in 2019/20. 

 

I would be grateful if this could be deposited in the Libraries of both Houses.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

CAROLINE DINENAGE 

 


